Year 1

We're going on a bear hunt. We're going to
catch a big one... This week we have had a
lot of fun reading and acting out the story
'We're Going on a Bear Hunt'. We used our
senses when looking at and touching hay,
water and mud to describe the settings in
the story. We received a very special letter
from the bear in the story and we wrote
our responses to him, telling him about all
the places we visited when we pretended
we were in the story. We have enjoyed
learning about where we live, the countries
that make up Great Britain and the world
around us. In maths we have begun
subtracting using practical equipment and a
number line.



